
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

June 9, 2015  

 

 

Dear Admitted Members of the Class of 2018, 

 

Welcome to Texas Southern University Thurgood Marshall School of Law. The 

Administration, Faculty, and Staff are preparing an informative and practical Orientation 

to prepare you for the rigorous law school experience. 

 

Orientation Week is scheduled in the law school from Monday, August 10 

through Friday, August 14 from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  TMSL Ambassadors will be 

present to assist you each day. 

 

Daily attendance is mandatory for each student. You will be required to sign in at 

both the morning and evening sessions. A Continental Breakfast will be provided for you 

on Monday.  Daily lunch will be on your own.  

 

The law school places you in sections and registers you for your law school 

classes. You will receive your class schedule when you arrive during Orientation.  

 

Additional information may be found on the web at www.tsulaw.edu 

Student Affairs and Orientation. 

 

 We look forward to meeting you on Monday, August 10th 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Virgie A. Mouton 
 

Virgie A. Mouton 

Assistant Dean for Student Affairs 

 
 
 
  

http://www.tsulaw.edu/

